| (71112008) Merilee Livingston - Would iike your response

From: "Scott Pitkin®

To: <jlogan@utah.gov>

Date: 7/1/2008 10:54 AM

Subject: Would like your response

CccC: <rlwilson@utah.gov>, <mlivingston@utah.gov>
Jim,

"The primary responsibility of the Commission is to ensure safe, reliable,
adequate, and reasonably priced utility service. It conducts hearings and
investigations of utility company operations in order t¢ determine just and
reasonable rates for service. The Commission strives to protect efficient,
reliable, reasonably-priced utility service for customers, and to maintain
financially healthy utility companies. These goals are attained through the
regulatory decisions the Commission makes and through rules it adopts. "

You just approved a 23% increase......... Reasonably priced utility
service?......You are supposed to strive to protect reasonably price utility
service for customers. That would be me. Please e-rmail me personally and
tell me how you have accomplished your responsibility with a 23 % rate
increase.

| look forward to your response.

Mr. Scott Pitkin




